
16 December 2014 
From: Dr Mark Schipp 
To: Vets Against Live Export 
Subject: Concerns re Veterinary Records on High Mortality Voyage 46 
 
Dear Sue 
 
Thank you for the additional comments and questions which will take us some time to 
consider. 
 
The department will consider the additional information you have provided and we will 
provide a formal and final response when the review of the information is complete, but I 
expect this will take some time. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mark Schipp  
Chief Veterinary Officer (Australia) 
OIE Delegate (Australia) 
 
6 March 2015 
From: Vets Against Live Export  
To: Dr Mark Schipp 
Cc: Dr Jenny Cupit 
Subject: Concerns re Veterinary Records on High Mortality Voyage 46  
 
Dear Mark, 
VALE wrote to you on 16th December 2014 but have still had no response to this letter. 
You did mention it would take some time but 7.5 weeks has elapsed and there has been 
no further comment.  
Could you let us know when we might anticipate a response? The correspondence 
raises very serious issues.  
Yours sincerely 
Sue 
 
30 March 2015 
From: Vets Against Live Export  
To: Dr Mark Schipp 
Cc: Dr Jenny Cupit 
Subject: Concerns re Veterinary Records on High Mortality Voyage 46  
 
Dear Mark, 
VALE has had no response to our letter from 16th December 2014 or our email from 6th 
March 2015. Would it be possible to have the communication from the 6th March 2015 
acknowledged so we can confirm it was actually received? 
Yours sincerely 
Sue Foster (Spokesperson) 
 
<Out-of-office reply received from Jenny Cupit> 
 
14 April 2015: no further correspondence received 


